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The United States Mission to the United Nations presents its compliments to the 

Permanent Missions to the United Nations and has the honor to refer to an obligation involving 

all United States Legal Permanent Residents (LPR) employed by the Missions.   

 

The United States Mission wishes to remind the Permanent Missions that, pursuant to 

Section 257 (b) of the Immigration and Nationality Act, all Mission employees of the Permanent 

Missions who are pending or current United States Permanent Residents must complete form I-

508, "Waiver of Rights, Privileges, Exemptions and Immunities."   Failure to do so may 

jeopardize their continued status as a Permanent Resident.    

 

Any member of the Permanent Mission who is a pending or current United States 

Permanent Resident and has not personally completed a form I-508 should do so now and return 

the completed forms to the United States Mission’s Office of Host Country Affairs.   Forms may 

be obtained by visiting the following United States Citizenship and Immigration Services 

website address: http://www.uscis.gov/files/form/i-508.pdf .    

 

The United States Mission to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity to renew 

to the Permanent to the United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration.  

http://www.uscis.gov/files/form/i-508.pdf

